ﬁ understand there has been a recall an the bolt on th
ave ...

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 12/11/2002
Dear Mr. Monnig,

Thank you for Xour ingquiry. According to the i
is not a recall on your firearm. we have a s
certain model balt action rifles. This is a w
recall, This is designed to remind pegple o
bolt-lock feature and to offer customers th
their products. If you have a bolt lock s
that you take advantage of this offer.

rmation providged, there
Modification Program on
program, it is not a
e of the
modernize

Jy recommend

you can read more infoermation regarding our

Modification program through the front page of o] e or the
helow:
http: //www. remington. com/satety_moditi program/remington_safety . htm

The safe use and performance of your.firea 5 0N correct assembly
and routine maintenance, as well a herence “10 commandments of
Firearm Safety.” http://www.reming [bup comm. htm It is
critical that you familiarize your F@ dnformaticn in both the
owners manual and safety booklet. veteran shooter with a
callection of Remington firearms; shooter, take the time
to review this important litera n that you are practicing
firearm safety! ;

If you have any questions, pleas ‘contact us at

1-800-243-9700 or 1-877-387-

12/4/2002 10:32:15 PM
I would like more +info.

Customer (Michaal Monnig)
I do not have an answer +
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